
Join us on DEC. 6th! 
The Eric Byrd Trio in… 

 
 

                         

Join us for this special holiday event on Friday, Dec. 6 

The Eric Byrd Trio has been presenting jazz music  
from “A Charlie Brown Christmas” for several years  

and we are delighted to have them back with us at St. Patrick’s. 
 

Bring the kids and watch the classic movie 

with us at 6:30pm! 
 

Concert begins at 7:00pm. 
 

This event is FREE, but we hope you will consider contributing  

to our outreach partner, Samaritan Ministry of Greater Washington 
Bring a gift card for Giant, Safeway, Walmart or Target with you to the concert 

to help our neighbors in need! 


